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Comment: "I don't believe all these increases are really needed due to the amount of groth in our 
state,more people coming in means more revenue for the power company.There has to be a stopping 
point if you want people to also stay in this state.Everyone from gas,power,water,insurance groceries gas 
etc wants more money,but when you are a senior ci�zen on a fixed income money can only go so far.I 
feel there needs to be some kind of break for people over 65 on all these increases if you have a pie 
si�ng there and everyone wants a piece of it,in this instance finally when you get to the end of the pie 
there is none le� for me due to all these increases and bonds etc. Find a way to help the seniors of this 
state and not worry so much about lining your pockets please. I cannot just call up the Social Security 
Office and just say I want a raise because of all these increases across the board. Think of the seniors 
that are struggling with all this and the economy. " 
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